KERI
RT. 1, BOX 38, WASCO, CALIFORNIA 93280 805/758-6777
P.O. BOX 3189, BAKERSFIELD, CALIFORNIA 93385 805/324-6777

August 5, 1985

Bill Nittler
Box 724
Meeker, Colorado 81641

Dear Bill,

First, please accept my apology from our station to you. The person to
take care of listeners such as yourself, has failed to do his job and
thus, your letter has gone unanswered.

Thank you for your letter. Enclosed find a coverage map and bumper sticker.
A note of interest; KERI will be increasing from 10,000 watts to 50,000
watts by the end of the year. Hope you will listen again sometime and

drop us line.

By this letter, I verify your schedule in your letter dated May 9, 1984

to be correct. May God Bless.

In "His" Service,

June Loubey, Office Manager



